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Chatham County Police Department Responds to Shooting at Westlake Apartments 

  

Chatham County, GA (June 1, 2021)—The Chatham County Police Department responded to 

a report of a shooting at Westlake Apartments just before noon today. 

Officers say one male victim was taken to the hospital by private vehicle with what appear to be 

non-life threatening injuries. Chatham County Police Department detectives have begun their 

investigation, and there is no further information to be released at this time. 

Anyone with information about this incident is asked to call Chatham County Police detectives at 

912-651-4717 or Crime Stoppers at 912-234-2020, where tipsters are anonymous and may 

qualify for a cash reward. 
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